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10 September 2015 
 
Dear Mr Strong, 
 

Sale of NAMA Assets in Northern Ireland 
 
I write with reference to our previous email communications on 17 July 2015, in 
which you confirmed that Cerberus would hold the date of 23 September to provide 
an oral briefing to the Committee on the current operations of Ceberus in Northern 
Ireland and that Cerberus would also be happy to attend a hearing on the 
Committee’s Review of the Sale of NAMA Assets in Northern Ireland.   
 
The Committee still has the oral briefing session scheduled in its work programme 
for the agreed date of 23 September and, at their meeting on 16 September, 
members will review how they wish to proceed with the further evidence sessions in 
relation to the Review. 
 
In the meantime and as previously indicated, I should be grateful if you would ensure 
that any briefing material along the names and job titles of the Cerberus 
representatives attending is received by no later than noon on Wednesday, 16 
September 2015.  Further details on the time of the briefing and guidance to 
witnesses will follow. 
 
Naturally should you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Shane McAteer 
Committee Clerk 
 

 

cc:  Mr Stephen Shaw QC 
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